JOHN WESLEY SCHOOL ESHOWE
                   NEWSLETTER Tuesday 12 May 2020
Dear Grade One Parents

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: “Rejoice in our confident hope. Be patient in trouble, and keep on praying.” Romans 12: 12 

You have collected a WORKPACK for your child today. This will help you to do the work your child needs to cover during this time. Please maintain contact with Mrs Basson if you have any questions. Thank you for taking such an active role in the education of your child during these uncertain times. Thank you for paying fees, they are vital to keep the school functioning. If you have lost your job or your salary because of COVID 19, please collect an application from the office to inform us about this. 

We expect to meet as a school staff on Monday 25 May and we then expect the Grade 7 class to begin lessons on 1 June. The other classes will start gradually after that, depending on dates given to us by the government. Please be patient!

We have ordered all the necessary healthcare equipment and will be following all the correct protocol when the children return to school.

Your next WORKPACK collection will be next Tuesday 19 May from 09:00 to 11:30. Please bring this completed WORKPACK so that Mrs Basson can mark it.

Stay safe!
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